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MINUTES 

Daily Briefing  

November 07, 2016 

Greene County Commission Office 

9:00 a.m. 

 

Present: Mailyn Jeffries, Jeff Scott, Chris Coulter, Bob Cirtin, Kate Morris, Lincoln Hough, Trysta 

Herzog, and Harold Bengsch.  

 

Budget Officer Jeff Scott reminded the Commission that the Sheriff’s office is waiting on a 

response to its request to be paid back the site plan money it contributed to the lease of the 

Sutherland property that was at one point being considered as a new property for the Sheriff’s 

Office. The rebate would be approximately $2,100. The approximately $116,000 in LEST funds 

was paid renting the property prior to the Commission ending the lease. Commissioner Bengsch 

noted that the Highway Department also put in time and money, and it would only be fair to pay 

the Highway Department back its portion as well. This would not be possible, since the funds 

would have to come out of LEST II. It was decided to decline the Sheriff’s request for a rebate. 

Scott will notify them.  

 

HR Director Mailyn Jeffries said they have been taking applications for court administrator. She 

said she and current administrator Jerry Moyer will give preliminary interviews soon. She said 

there were about five internal applicants.  

 

Chris Coulter said he is waiting on worker’s compensation information as he is working out 

budgeting for the medical examiner’s office. Staff is also working out details such as copy 

service.  He said managing the M.E. office under the Commission umbrella is likely to be the 

recommendation. He is also currently working on a policy regarding animals on campus.  

 

Trysta Herzog is still working on legislative priorities and preparing for the 2018 Salute to 

Legislators.  

 

Meeting adjourned.  

 


